
In	2015,	the	Florida	Division	of	Historical	
Resources	conducted	a	public	survey	to	
collect	informa?on	for	a	feasibility	study	of	
a	proposed	one-?me	ar?fact	amnesty	
program.		
	
The	amnesty	program	was	intended	to	
“forgive”	people	with	illegally	collected	and/
or	owned	ar?facts.	
	
The	survey	consisted	of	6	ques?ons,	listed	
on	the	next	slide.		
	
The	Florida	Public	Archaeology	Network	
created	the	following	graphics	to	provide	
the	public	with	more	informa?on	about	
each	ques?on.		
















